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While I am by no means an expert on the issue of fish farms, I do feel well enough informed about
both sides of the issue from reading, media coverage and discussions with people who have more
experience to make these comments. I won't belabor the fine points, pro or con but simply say - 

I agree with Director Maia Bellon. The tougher the regulations, the more protections we have to
minimize any potential consequences to the environment, the better. Cooke had their chance and
proved on multiple occasions that they were not able or willing to comply with current regulations
and proved them selves not trustworthy on multiple occasions.
 


